LCWR Discerning Our Emerging Future
Feedback Form to be Completed by LCWR Members

(Type in the shaded areas and hit the tab key to move to the next area)

Resources:
· Introductory Video for “What We Are Seeing”
· “What We Are Seeing”: LCWR Discerning Our Emerging Future Initiative, February 2021

Suggested Process for Leadership Teams:
After viewing the video and reflecting on the “What We Are Seeing” document, leadership teams/councils are encouraged to discuss the following questions:
· What are you seeing in your religious institute that is reflected in this report?
· Has the report surfaced any ideas for your team for planning for your institute at this critical time for US religious life?
· As you think about what is needed for you to move forward with your institute and its possible collaboration with others, what resources might be helpful to you? What assistance would you like to see LCWR or other entities working with religious institutes provide?

Institute/Congregation:      

Person Responding:      

Date:       

1. Summarize in a few sentences any ideas for planning that you would like to pursue.
     




2. What resources are needed to help you move forward?
     




3. What assistance would you like to see LCWR or other entities working with religious institutes provide?
     




Please return to: jcahill@lcwr.org by April 15, 2021.  Thank you.
